PRG group 11 March 2014

4 people attended.

Apologies were received from 3 people.

Prime reason for meeting was to discuss the year end report. : This was felt to be a very fair reflection of our activities.  The conflicts intrinsic to trying to meet everyone’s needs in regard to appointment bookings were acknowledged. 

It was felt that many of the requests showed a lack of awareness on the part of patients as most of the services were already available. Methods to increase awareness discussed – but many of our information leaflets/ flyers/ patient newsletters are simply not read. Patients have been observed to move copies of the newsletter, which in addition to other distribution is put on each seat in the waiting room in the first days after it is published to try to ensure that many will have seen a copy, before they sit down. Felt that another attempt to get the information screen in reception working more consistently would be worth trying.
The question was asked if those who complain are invited to attend the PRG – this was confirmed – but as yet no one had taken up the invitation.

Some discussion around reason behind Dr Pearson cutting his hours- a first step towards retirement. Those who had attended Dr Rushforth surgeries felt he was a good addition to the team. 

The meeting then moved on to discuss the proposed ain focus areas for the CCG the preferred areas of focus were selected and these will be fed back to the CCG via the Practice Manager.

